
NEW ZEALAND 

CROWN LAW OFFICE 

19 June 1998 

RISTCHURCH 

Dear Mr Cooper 

Christchurch Civic Childcare Centre: Official Information Request 
Our Ref: PVT122/220 

Thank you for your letter of 17 June 1998 and for your comments on the exchange of 
information between Buddle Findlay and the Solicitor-General. 

I note your objection to the release of these two items under the Official Information Act, but 
the Solicitor-General is of the view that we have no grounds under the Act to withhold them. 
They have therefore been released to the requester, along with a copy of your letter of 17.June 
in explanation. 

Yours faithfully 

Copy to: 
Ministry of Educaiiion 
Private Box 1666 
WELLINGTON 

Attention: Jan Breakwell 


